
BAC 
Members  
and other 
friends at 
Gata Thai 
Cuisine to 
celebrate the birthday of our 

Founder...our Leader...      
our Hero...Bob Fisher 

Hope 
to see 
you 
soon 
from  

The  
Original BAC Nine 

Tony Bonnici 
Linda Bonnici 

 Darwin Paustian, 
Charli Carter 
 Bob Fisher  

Jaye Albright,  
Judy Owen 

 Mike Ginsburg 
 Doug Shane 

On March 12, 2024,  over 40    
former and current broadcasters reunited at                        
 the Flowing Tide Pub for a delicious lunch with 

lots of prizes...old friends...and new friends. 

Edd Lockwood was  
impressed by the ex-
ceptional accomplish-
ments of the NVBF 
Scholarship award-
ees, Wyatt Touchet 
and Chantaye Louis.  
In addition  to his 
yearly contributions, he has taken 
an extra step and started donat-
ing monthly to support the foun-
dation. If you want to help, please 
visit nevadabroadcasters.org. 

Lunch 

  What a Difference a Year Can Make 
Charli Carter invited Bob Fisher and Jaye 
Albright to lunch in April 2023, and it grew 
into the Original BAC Nine and the Alumni Community. 

Now we are proud to be part of the 
Nevada Broadcasters Foundation 
and growing.   
See more on our Facebook Page... 
       Nevada Broadcast Alumni 
and at broadcastalumni.org 

A “Shout Out” and a BIG Thank You to Jay Ford 
for being our BAC Photog!  

(He also takes pictures of our fronts) 

Happy Hour 

Make Your Reservation Today
Tuesday June 25, 2024  

5-7pm    
    The Composer’s Room 

 953 E Sahara Ave  E-1A 
(in the middle of Commercial Center) 

   

Invite your Broadcasting Friends 

RSVP and Pay by June 14 at 
broadcastalumni.org or 

Click HERE

BAC Members $30 
Non-Members $35 

Includes  
Happy Hour Buffet 
& Non-Hosted Bar 


